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Anna Licking ​​is the ​Rushville Elementary Secretary and GRPS 
SPED Secretary. ​  Ms. Licking ​graduated from high school at 
McPherson County High School, and went on to Eastern 
Wyoming College to play volleyball and received her Associates 
degree. Ms. Licking has two beautiful kids.  AraLeigh who is 4 
years old, and Kole who is 4 months old.  She loves playing 
volleyball, and spending time with her kids.  
When asked what she was passionate about, Ms. Licking said, 
“​My kids, and helping others! ​”  Anna’s stated that her strengths 

would be, “I think I am good at organization and multitasking.  Being a Secretary it takes 
a lot of organization and multitasking to get through the day!” ​ In regards to a favorite 
school memory, Ms. Licking replied, “​Going to State in Basketball all 4 years, and 
volleyball my Senior Year.” ​ The one thing that Ms. Licking would like the students to 
remember about her is “​That I was nice, caring, and able to help them any way 
possible!​” Ms. Licking feels that the best thing about her job is, “​Helping others!.​” 
If Ms. Licking had total control what is the one thing she would do to improve the 
Gordon-Rushville Schools? Her reply was, “​I am not sure if this really would improve the 
schools, but I would like to see a 4 day week!.​”  
When it comes to having dinner with one person, living or deceased, Ms. Licking said, “​I 
would love to be able to meet my Grandma.  She passed away when I was 6 months old. 
& I have a lot of questions I would ask her!”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Maynard Conroy​​ is a Agricultural Science Teacher at 
Gordon-Rushville High School. In addition to his classroom 
duties Mr. Conroy has also been the FFA sponsor during his 
teaching career. Mr.​ Conroy ​attended the University of 
Nebraska where he obtained a bachelor’s degree. Mr. Conroy 
is married to his wonderful wife Debra and they have three 
sons Lane, Chris and Rhett. When he is not busy with school 
Mr. Conroy enjoys bowhunting and putting up hay! ​When 
asked what was something Mr. Conroy was passionate about 
he replied, “​Angus cattle.​”  When asked about his strength as 
a teacher Mr. Conroy stated, “​Getting students involved in the 

opportunities ag ed and FFA provide.  I also have a skill for teaching students to weld.​” 
According to Mr. Conroy a successful school year is, “One ​when all students finish the 
school year well and we have some success with the various FFA competitions at the 
district and state level.” ​”When it comes to school memories, Mr. Conroy mentioned 
that, “​My favorite school memory When a student wins a contest and is completely 
surprised.​”  When asked what was one thing he wanted his students to take away from 
their time in his classroom he answered, “​That I made a difference in their life.​” If he had 
total control of Gordon-Rushville Public Schools one suggestion for improvement Mr. 
Conroy had was, “​If I had total control one thing I would do is add more hands-on 
classes.​” Finally, when Mr. Conry was asked If you could have dinner with one person, 
living or deceased, who would that be, and what is one question you would ask them? 
He answered, “​If I could have dinner with one person who is deceased, it would be my 
Grandfather Berg, and I would ask him what was it like growing up an orphan and 
immigrating to the US from Sweden?” Gordon-Rushville Public Schools would like to 
thank Mr. Conroy for his many years in education and wish him the very best retirement 
a person can have!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Leah Janssen​​ teaches kindergarten at ​Gordon Elementary 
School. 
Mrs. Janssen has​ a bachelor's degree in elementary 
education and a minor in early childhood education from 
Chadron State College. She also has a master's degree in 
curriculum and instruction from Peru State College.   Mrs. 
Janssen lives in  Rushville, Nebraska with her husband Jared 
and their three children Jaetyn (5), Adelyn (2), and Jhett (2). 
She enjoys spending time with family and friends, painting, 
cooking, singing, and going for walks. . ​When asked what 
was something Mrs. Janssen was passionate about she 
replied, “​I am passionate about providing my students with 

learning activities that are engaging, hands on, meaningful, and fun. I am also very 
passionate about children learning social skills and problem solving through play." 
When asked about her strength as a teacher Mrs. Janssen stated, “​I am not afraid to try 
new things in the classroom.  What works for one class may not work for the next, so I 
am always on the hunt for new creative ideas that will keep my students engaged and 
motivated, as well as provide them with opportunities to have fun while they learn​.​” 
According to Mrs. Janssen, “T​here are so many different things that make a school year 
successful, but one of the things that really makes me feel like I have accomplished 
something great is when I hear my students talk about how much fun they are having 
during a learning activity and how much they like coming to school. ” ​ When it comes to 
school memories, Mrs. Janssen mentioned that “​My favorite school memory would be 
career day when I was in 6th grade. I got to shadow a kindergarten teacher for the day 
and help lead some learning activities.” ​If she had total control of Gordon-Rushville 
Public Schools one suggestion for improvement Mrs. Janssen had was, “​If I had total 
control I would provide every classroom teacher with an all day para. This would enable 
more small group differentiated learning experiences and would provide the students 
with another person to help meet their needs throughout the day.”  ​When asked what 
was one thing she wanted her students to take away from their time in her classroom 
she answered, “​I want my students to know that learning doesn't always have to come 
from a book or a worksheet. There are opportunities for learning through experiences, 
play, silly songs, and so much more.​”  Finally, when Mrs. Janssen was asked If you 
could have dinner with one person, living or deceased, who would that be, and what is 
one question you would ask them? She answered, “​I would have dinner with one of my 
favorite children's book authors Robert Munsch. I would ask him where his inspiration 
came from for some of his best books.” 
 




